
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7 November 2023 

 

Dear parents,  

We are trying to continue to raise money to support the development of the school library. To 

help with this we would like to create some ‘festive hampers’ that can be raffled after the 

‘Winter Fair’ on Wednesday 6 December 2023.  

In order to create the hampers, we are hoping that you will be able to help by donating items 

that can be included in them. Each year group has been given a theme (please see below) 

and if possible, we would like donations to be given to your class teachers between now 

and 30 November 2023. Please be as imaginative as you like when thinking about what 

could be included. 

Year R - Chocolate 

Year 1 – Festive Nibbles  

Year 2 - Sweets and Treats 

Year 3 - Gold 

Year 4 - Foods of the World 

Year 5 - Red & White 

Year 6 - Body, Bath & Beyond 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support. 

 

Tony Head 

Headteacher 

 


